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BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY INFORMATION

Parachutists using AADs on Main or Back
Mounted reserve parachutes (i.e Tandem
System reserves) are reminded that the
‘terminal’ eye of the AAD Power Cable
should go over the top pin (Fig.l) and
not over the cable (Fig.2).

All parachutists are advised to check
their equipment.
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